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To Rules Committee Members:  

 

I am STRONGLY OPPOSED to SB 210 which would repeal for our vote-by-mail 

system.  I am very proud of Oregon's longstanding vote-by-mail system.  This makes 

it easy for Oregon citizens to vote.  Individuals have time at home to consider 

candidates and legislation before casting their vote.  Most importantly this enhances 

peoples' ability to vote as they do not have to take time away from work or helping 

take care of family members, etc.  In Oregon and elsewhere nationwide vote-by-mail 

is by far the most effective way to encourage voting - and also easier/more cost 

effective to administer.  It is OUTRAGEOUS that legislators want to make it more 

difficult to vote.  This goes against fundamental principles of democracy upon which 

our country is based. I think the entire country should follow Oregon's example to 

implement vote-by-mail nationwide.   

 

Sincerely, 

Kathy Seeburger 

Corvallis, Oregon 


